
 

 

 

I am thrilled to announce and introduce our new 

Business Manager for St. Joseph Parish: Lisa Jauron! 

Lisa will begin her role on July 1
st
, please join me in 

welcoming Lisa to the St. Joseph staff and family!   

Lisa Jauron will join us as our parish Business 

Manager following a 20+ year career in various 

Corporate Finance roles with manufacturing 

companies in the greater Milwaukee area.  Lisa earned 

her undergraduate degree in Accounting from the 

University of Notre Dame.  Following graduation, she 

settled in Milwaukee, eventually earning her MBA 

from Marquette University.  Both Iowa natives, she 

and her husband of 15 years, Justin, reside in 

Cedarburg, where they are parishioners at St. Francis Borgia.  They are parents to 

Luke (7), Elizabeth (4), Joseph (18 months), and Mary (6 months).  Luke and 

Elizabeth attend SJPS and love sharing the babies with their SJPS family.   

In her spare time you can catch Lisa cheering on the Fighting Irish, counting down 

the days to the start of college football season, baking, running, and soaking up 

family time at parks, museums, and area events.   

 

Fr. Timothy Schumaker,  

St. Joseph Congregation, Parish Pastor 

 


